

Budget Meeting of the Senior Citizens' Services Committee

Hanover Township Senior Center Computer Lab Monday, January 8, 2024 11:00 AM

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Peggy Bucaro at 11:00 AM on January 8, 2024.

The roll call was conducted by Tom Lathara, Secretary.

Present: Walter Gramiak, Larry Bretz, Lynn Nelles, Tom Lathara, Peggy Bucaro, Peggy Deyne, Naomi

Walters-Lenoci.

Present (Aging Services Team): Megan Conway

Public Comments:

None

Budget Presentation

Chairperson Peggy Bucaro welcomed the members to the fiscal budget session and invited Director Megan Conway to present the proposed budget.

Director Megan Conway presented the budget in detail. Megan provided answers and clarification to all the members' queries to their satisfaction.

A motion was made to approve the FY25 Budget as presented, by Naomi Walters-Lenoci, seconded by Peggy Deyne. A roll call was taken by the secretary. All members present voted 'Ayes.' Motion carried.

There was no other business on the agenda to transact at this time.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Larry Bretz and seconded by Lynn Nelles. A roll call was taken by the secretary. All members present voted 'Ayes.' Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 12:15 PM.